
GOVERNMENT OF GOA
DIRECTORATE OFTECHNICAL

EDUCATION
CENTRALIZEDADMISSION DIVISION

SPOT ROUND OFDIPLOMAADMISSION

Late and Spot applicants, who wish to avail

admission to vacant Diploma seats, can attend the

round of admission at Directorate of Technical

Education, Porvorim on Thursday, 13th June,

2024 at 10.00 a.m. together with specified

documents.

Such applicants are advised to refer to the Diploma

Prospectus on DTE website www.dte.goa.gov.in

for detailed information and collect Application

Form at Directorate of Technical Education,

Porvorim.

http://www.dte.goa.gov.in

